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Dear PSE people,


I own a Volt. I hardly ever buy gasoline. I would love to have the electricity I use be clean. I 
have no choice except to charge it by burning fossil fuels and adding greenhouse gases to 
our thin layer of atmosphere. I see many changes in the natural world around me, and the 
weather is different than it was 50 years ago here in Washington. This worries me and 
deeply saddens me. Please listen to our pleas to stop burning fossil fuels.


Our state is committed to getting off of fossil fuels. With its Clean Energy Transformation 
Act, our state has set clear goals for electricity and this same standard should be used for 
gas services. But PSE does not seem to be on board. It needs to publicly commit to not 
building any new natural gas infrastructure. This means no new gas lines for new buildings 
or homes, no expansion of existing pipelines when doing maintenance on old pipelines, and 
no LNG facilities.


Sincerely,
Martha Bishop and Bill Budd
Port Orchard, WA 98366
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